Dear REQ/RGQ Business Practices Subcommittee Participants: 
  
Documents have been posted on the REQ/RGQ Business Practices Subcommittee web site for the April 13th and 14th, 2005 meeting in Houston, Texas.  Below is a message from the Co-Chairs of this subcommittee:
The documents posted will be used at the meeting as follows: 

· "# 1 - Ratified MBP (original numbering)" and "# 2 - Reformatted Ratified MBP" - The new numbering scheme has been applied to the ratified document. We will review the reformatted document and entertain a vote to send it to the EC for their consideration. The ratified document with the original numbering is provided so it is clear where we came from and where we are going to with the numbering of this MBP. 

· "# 3 - Redlined, Reformatted Ratified MBP" - This document is a redline of document # 2 that incorporates the changes requested in the approved Cinergy Triage Request - R04034. We will review this document an entertain a vote to send it to the EC for their consideration. 

· "# 4 - December 6th CPS Workpaper" - This document is the most recent workpaper of CPS before it was rolled into BPS. We will review this document to determine how many additional MBPs and Models have been contemplated but are not part of the ratified MBPs. Dominion Virginia Power is proposing to submit another Triage Request to add these MBPs and Models to the Billing and Payment Book. We will also discuss where portions of this document will eventually appear (e.g., Data Dictionaries - Tab 6). 

· "# 5 - Draft Customer Information MBP" - This document is a starting point for beginning our discussions regarding Customer Information. As time allows, we will begin this discussion. 

We look forward to seeing you on April 13th! 

Best regards, 

Dan Jones

REQ Chair, BPS 
